
   

 

 

 

 

Date: 02nd September 2024 

 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 

We write this to confirm that Ms. Harshita Chopra is enrolled in Executive Post Graduate 

Program in Healthcare Management offered by Goa Institute of Management in association 

with upGrad Education Pvt. Ltd. “upGrad”, for the batch started on 30th September 2023. The 

total duration of the Program is 11 months.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish her all the luck for her future endeavors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayank Kumar 

_________________ 

Authorized Signatory 

For upGrad Education Pvt. Ltd. 
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